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g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

;.( WASHINGTON D. C. 20555

%; ..>;.JJ.

April 20,1983

Mr. Lyle D. Graber
NUS Corporation
2536 Country Side Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Clearwater, FL 33515 TO F0!A-83-188

D0ar Mr. Graber:

This is in response to your letter dated April 12, 1983, in which you
rcquested, pursuant' to the Freedom of Information Act, four documents
identified in your letter regarding docket 50-146 to be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room (PDR).

The requested letters are already located in the PDR. Please note that
there is no November 24, 1974 letter to NRC from Saxton. There is,

; 'however, a November 27, 1974 letter to NRC from Saxton. oA

Sincerely, ;-
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. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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